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FISCAL NOTE, 80TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

May 17, 2007

TO: Honorable David Dewhurst, Lieutenant Governor, Senate 

FROM: John S. O'Brien, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: SB772 by Van de Putte (Relating to conditions of employment for certain peace officers. ), 
As Passed 2nd House

No fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would amend Section 142.051, Local Government Code, to change the applicability of 
Subchapter B (Local Control of Police Officer Employment Matters in Certain Municipalities).

The fiscal impact to a municipality that under current statute is not affected by Subchapter B, Chapter 
142 of the Local Government Code, but would be affected under provisions of the bill, would depend 
on whether a meet and confer agreement is established and the provisions of that agreement.

Source Agencies:

LBB Staff: JOB, DB
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